
From: Andrew Korsberg 

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 11:03 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 

Subject: TIF Funding Resolution 

 
Hi Russ,  

 

Nice running into you on the train the other day! I just wanted to send a general constituent 

comment regarding the Midway development and stadium and the TIF funding debate. I think 

the city should consider options for helping the development move forward successfully, and 

I'd encourage you to vote against Noecker's proposal to remove TIF as an option. I think doing 

so would undermine both the stadium and visions for improving the Midway area. 

 

Thanks for all your good work for St. Paul! 

 

Andrew Korsberg 

14xx Charles Ave 

 

 


